From: registrar

Sent: August-18-17 1:14 PM
To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 12:28 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Bruce Hygh

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

This is so typical of the Liberal government and Wynne, saying one thing and deceiving the public while doing something
else to raise hydro rates without telling the voters that this is what is going on. Am thoroughly disgusted with Wynne
and company.

-- Attachment --





